
 

On Jan 16, 2023, at 11:32 AM, LawrenceSchubert <lhscarpentry@comcast.net> wrote: 

1/7/23  Hi Maria   I’m pleased to inform you that Kim Laird has completed the first 6 months of 
her employment.  Kim gets high marks for her work and I and the whole board approve of her 
being continued in her position thank you   
Lawrence Schubert Chair West Tisbury ZBA 
lhscarpentry@comcast.net 
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